HOUSEHOLD HAZARDOUS WASTE COLLECTION
SATURDAY, JULY 19, 2025
9:00 AM — 1:00 PM

Township officials recognize the need to provide homeowners with a safe and
economical disposal method for household hazardous waste products which is an
ongoing problem. The improper disposal of household hazardous waste (HHW) such as
pouring the material down the drain, on the ground, into storm sewers, or placing them
out with the trash can pollute the environment and pose a threat to human health. To
address this concern, South Park Township will be holding a household hazardous waste
collection event on Saturday, July 19, 2025, from 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. The event, which
is separate from the electronic waste collection event, will be held in the parking lot of the
Public Works Garage located in the Municipal Complex, 2675 Brownsville Road.
RESIDENTS ARE TO ENTER VIA PARKFORD DRIVE AND FOLLOW THE
DIRECTIONAL SIGNS TO THE PUBLIC WORKS PARKING LOT.

Typical examples of HHW include household cleaning products, aerosols, pool
chemicals, paints, driveway sealer, automotive fluids, indoor pesticides, etc.

Items that WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED INCLUDE: explosives, radioactive material,
ammunition, fire extinguishers, tires, medical waste, syringes, Mercury containing
devices, or smoke detectors.

There is a cost associated with the disposal of HHW which is as follows:

Bulbs and Batteries: $1.60 per pound
Paints and Stains $1.40 per pound
Small Freon Containing Devices: $0.60 per pound
All Other Chemicals: $2.00 per pound

(Pesticides, acids, caustics, bases, waste oils, etc.)

Propane (all sizes) $10.00 each

PRE-REGISTRATION IS REQUIRED BY VISITING WWW.NOBLEENVIRO.COM OR
BY CALLING 412-567-6566 to schedule an appointment.




